
 

 

13th November 2017  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Our class visit to Chester Zoo is fast approaching, and I wanted to give you some more information 

about the day itself.   

 

The visit will be on Thursday 23rd November 2017 and we will go to the Zoo by coach.  The children 

will complete a workshop and we will have a packed lunch there and return to school at approximately 

5pm.   

 

Your child will need to wear their school uniform and a waterproof coat, as some of the visit will be 

outside.  Please arrive at school at 8.30am, as we will be setting off from school at approximately 

8.45am. 

 

If you are bringing a packed lunch from home can you please bring this in a disposable bag.  If your 

child requires a school packed lunch, can you please indicate on the slip below. 

 

If your child has any medical conditions, can you please complete a medical form (available from the 

office) and indicate on the slip below.  If your child suffers from travel sickness can you please give 

your child a tablet before they arrive at school and if they need a tablet for the return journey, can 

you please indicate this on the slip below. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Reilly  

 

 

Chester Zoo – Class 2 

 

Child’s name  _________________________________________________ 

 

 

My child has medical conditions (please indicate) – If your child requires medication then please ask 

for a form to complete from the office. 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

I would like my child to have a school packed lunch    

 

 

________________________________________ will be collecting my child from school at 5pm. 

 

Emergency Telephone Number  ____________________________________________________ 


